
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Bilateral meeting - Implementation of new 

organisational structure without consultation (26 January 

2022) 
 

It was previously reported in the Informus of 20 December 2021 that there would be several meetings as 

the said process is ongoing regarding consultation of the new organisational structure. Another meeting 

was held on 26 January 2022 and all districts, directorates, and research stations have been 

workshopped on the placement of migration guide. The process of visiting districts started on 26 January 

2022 and ended on 4 February 2022 when the last district was visited. All institutions have been given 

until 11 February 2022 to disseminate information down to all employees in the Department, including 

cleaners, groundsmen, and farm aids. The employer is expected to submit proof of attendance registers 

that all members in the Department were consulted of the migration placement guide. It was also agreed 

that the employer should submit reports by February 2022 in preparation of the actual migration in April 

2022.   

 

Members are reminded that the PSA is represented by Cde Nong who can be contacted on  

nongmp@agric.limpopo.gov.za / 082 883 5847. The PSA Provincial Office can also be contacted for the 

attention of Patricia Matlhadisa at patricia.matlhadisa@psa.co.za / 076 983 9852 for any clarity.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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